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July 27, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Lyon Garrison 
1116 Melody Drive 

Metairie, LA 70002 

 

Dear Mr. Garrison: 

 

During an inventory of the records which you generously donated to the Review Board, several items 

of a personal nature were found.  Per your request to return any such personal items, I am enclosing 

them with this letter. Enclosed are: 

 

1.  A Father's Day Card signed by Elizabeth; 

 

2.  A certificate for Judge Jim Garrison from the American Judges Association; 

 

3.  A child's science test dated September 27, 1968; and 

 

4.  Documents related to the personal finances of Judge Jim Garrison (8 pages) and one 

correspondence sent to your father relating  to an unnamed movie project (1 page).  Total pages: 9; 

Dates of correspondence:  Between March 17, 1980 and September 15, 1982. 

 

Because these items are personal in nature and do not relate to the assassination of President 

Kennedy, they are being returned to you and your family, consistent with your request. 

 

The official papers related to your donation to the National Archives are still being prepared.  We 

will be in touch with you on this matter in the future. 

 

 

                                                                            



Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 
As I know you are aware, the Review Board remains very interested in additional records related to 

the assassination which you may have uncovered in your father's files.  Please advise us when you 

have had the opportunity to review the additional boxes to which you referred in our most recent 

telephone conversation. 

  

Again, on behalf of the Review Board, thank you for all of your cooperation.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

 


